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AEU Early Childhood Education
Politician Meeting Evaluation Form

Name of MP/Senator Electorate

Delegation Members

Meeting time

1. Will the MP/Senator visit your
preschool/kindergarten?

1b. If yes, which school?

1c. If yes, who will organise?

2. What is their position on our Guaranteed permanent funding for Universal
policy asks? Access to 15 hours p/week by a qualified teacher

Universal Access for all three year olds

3. What was their line of
argument?



mailto:aeu@aeufederal.org.au

4. Did they agree to write to their
Early Childhood Education
Spokesperson asking them to
support our policy asks?

5. Did they agree to take a photo
and share over social media?

7. Any additional comments you want to share?

On completion of meeting please email to ncalnan@aeufederal.org.au



